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Rep. Adams' Statement on the El Paso Shooting
Office of Congresswoman Alma Adams [repalmaadamsnc12@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, August 03, 2019 7:08 PM

To: Steve Johnston

Representative Adams' Statement on
the El Paso Shooting

Charlotte, NC - Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, Ph.D. (NC-12) released the
following statement on the mass shooting in El Paso, Texas.

“I am heartbroken by the mass shooting in El Paso. My prayers are with the
victims, their families and the entire community. Just yesterday, I was in El
Paso with a Congressional delegation and saw the strength and generosity of
the community firsthand. We cannot allow this to become our new
normal. Congress must keep working to end the epidemic of gun violence that
plagues our nation, and the Senate must address the common sense gun
safety legislation that passed the House."

###

Sara McGovern | Communications Director
Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, NC-12
2436 Rayburn HOB, Washington, DC 20515
Phone: 202-225-1510 Fax: 202-225-1512
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